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Todd has been with WHS as a volunteer since October 2015, and has consistently
continued to care for our animails, and help our staff in priceless ways over the past
year. Todd has always been determined in making our animals comfortable, happy
and enriched each day that he comes in to help us. We also can rely on Todd to help
us with last minute events and projects, which is KEY to our success. Todd has even
decided to help us make visual barriers for the dogs in their kennels to help keep
them calmer as other dogs come and go.

Additionally, Todd's interest in dog training and behavior have helped make the dog:

in our care more relaxed, better behaved and more adoptable. His willingness to go

above and beyond for our dogs is more appreciated than we could ever express! The

dogs he walks every day are very lucky, and so are we, to know that we have Todd
to rely on and entrust with the well-being of our dogs.

Thank you, Todd for your consistent support of our animails
and passion for the cause!!



